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The PAC is hosting a “Staff Appreciation Luncheon” on Wednesday, June 5th in the 

school library. This is our way to give back and show our teachers and staff we appreciate 

all they do for our children. Please if you can, we would appreciate any dessert or 

appetizer donations, help with set up and serving the teachers. We would like some 

assistance with any of the 4 following positions: 

 Make a dish such as a salad, dessert, platter, dip, appetizer, etc. (there will be 

approximately 50 people attending—although each dish does not have to serve 

50!!). If you are able to provide a dish, please give specifics below. 

 Be at the school to receive the food in the morning and put it in the 

fridge/freezer (approximately 8:30 am-9 am). 

 Deliver food from the fridge/freezer to the library (approximately 11:30 am-12 

noon). 

 Help clean up (approximately 1 pm-2 pm) 

If you are able to contribute a *NUT FREE* dish, please complete the form below and 

return it to the school by Thursday, May 30. Thank you and let’s make our children 

proud! For more information please call or text: Julia at 778-999-7203 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Name:    Phone Number:     
 

Division:     Child’s Name:     
 

Email:     (Important) 
 

Platter/Dip: 
 

  

(Please specify i.e., dessert ,veggie, fruit, meat, cheese, etc.) 
 

Salad: 
 

  

(Please specify i.e., green, Caesar, potato, bean, etc.) 
 

Main   

 

Dessert Appetizer Beverage  
 

*PLEASE REMEMBER – PUT YOUR NAME ON THE BOTTOM OF ALL 

YOUR DISHES SO THEY CAN BE RETURNED TO YOU PROMPTLY! 

Your Pac News 
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